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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
February/March 2019
Community Wide Garage Sale- 
April 27, 2019

The annual garage sale will be from 8:00am-3:00pm on Saturday.  The alternate date in case of rain will be Saturday, May 4, 2019.  You can make plans now to design your own posters to draws attention to your street and address.  This is a great opportunity to turn extra items or clothing into instant cash. 

Signs will be posted along Beach Blvd. near the entrance to the subdivision.  Also, ads will announce the community wide garage sale in the Florida Times Union, Facebook and Craig’s List.

Beachwood Civic Association Officers for 2019
At the December 2018 meeting, there was not a quorum of qualified voters and the election was postponed until January 2019.  The By-laws state to be qualified to vote in elections, you have to attend four meetings during the calendar year. Again, due to lack of qualified voters, the BCA officers currently serving agreed to stay in place for the year. 

David Manners – President

Desmond Miller – Vice President

Alice Kuhn – Treasurer

Janis Manners – Secretary and Editor of 

                        Beachwood Breeze

Would the Community Center be open if not for the efforts of the BCA Officers and members?

Would the entrance signs to the subdivision be painted if not for the BCA Officers and members?

Would the lights on the American flag, lights at the second median be updated if not for the efforts of the BCA Officers and members?

The list goes on ………   

What can you do to help them?  Come to the next civic meeting and hear all about it!

Beachwood Community Center Is Open
The center is currently open for after school from 2:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m.  There is no cost to attend the center and there are two city employees on duty.  Steps are in place to have the computer lines and equipment installed in the
very near future.
As soon as we receive information on the summer hours and programs, we will let everyone know.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Mawiya Charles with COJ Parks and Recreation Services at 904/255-7904 or cell 904/509-1263.
JEA Huffman Blvd. Sewer Improvement Project Update
JEA is continuing work on replacing a portion of aging sanitary sewer infrastructure along Saints Road and Huffman Blvd (specifically between Starfish Avenue and Saints Road that would impact students walking or driving to Sandalwood High School).  Due to unforeseen circumstances, the completion date of the project is now the Summer of 2019.  If you have any questions, contact JEA Project Outreach at 904/665-7500.

Our Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, March 19th
at 7:00 pm inside the Community

 Center located at 11758 Marina Drive

(across from basketball courts)
Please join us. 
